
 

Summit County Public Works  

invites you to join us for lunch 

 on Wednesday, August 29th, from  

11:30 a.m. to 1:30p.m at our  

Public Works Yard,  

1755 South Hoytsville Road,  

Coalville, UT.  

Please RSVP by Monday, Aug. 27th   

with the number attending to 

mheil@summitcounty.org 

 Hope to see you there! 
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